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States Greffe 

 
Richard Corrigan 
Chief Officer 
Department for the Economy 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
29th September 2023 
 
Dear Richard, 
 

Requests for information – Jersey Reds  
 

Following the recent news that the Jersey Reds Rugby Club (‘Club’) has ceased trading, the 
Public Accounts Committee should be grateful if you could provide the following information 
in relation to Government grants made to the Club:  
 

1. Please could you confirm the full amount of each grant allocated to the Club over the 
past 12 months. 
 

2. Please could you detail the purpose of each grant. 
 

3. Please could you provide information about the application and approvals process for 
each grant. 
 

4. Please could you provide information about the conditions attached to each grant.  
 
The Committee would be grateful of a response by 5pm on Friday 6th October 2023.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Lyndsay Feltham 
Chair 
Public Accounts Committee 
 


